
 

 

29th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Our Streets Chorlton- Parent Travel to School Survey 

Our Streets Chorlton is a community engagement and development project, funded by the 

National Lottery climate action fund, that aims to support the development of a safer, greener 

and more accessible Chorlton. 

 

With an overall aim to reduce the number of car journeys in our neighbourhood, they will 

facilitate accessible and inclusive spaces for ongoing discussion towards sustainable solutions 

and creation of a collective vision, as well as helping support wider climate action. 

 

As part of this work, Our Streets are asking a series of questions, starting with parents and 

guardians at primary schools. Please answer this short survey: 

https://ourchorlton.commonplace.is/proposals/travel-to-school-in-chorlton-survey/step1  

 

To read a bit more about what they're up to, you can catch up on their website. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ellie Linton 

Communications & Marketing Manager 

https://ourchorlton.commonplace.is/proposals/travel-to-school-in-chorlton-survey/step1

